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This item was brought forward from Ald. Moltzan to have staff review the intersection of E. College Avenue and
N. Hartwell Avenue for traffic safety issues.  Residents have concerns about not stopping at the intersection.
Staff is presenting this item to the Committee to inform them of the impending study.  Any changes to traffic
control or other recommendations will be subject to approval, at a later date, by this Committee.
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